
 

 

 

Mrs Perry-Hodge’s weekly update  

Our EYFS this week have been making the most of the outdoor environ-

ment: using the outside blocks to build projects; creating mud-kitchen rec-

ipes, and using magnifying glasses to investigate natural objects in detail. 

In their artists’ club, they have also been drawing autumn trees (step by 

step) and reading a variety of Supertato books in Book Club. 

In year one, the children have continued working on paper sculptures, 

putting the skills learnt into a final piece and creating gorgeous tree sculp-

tures. Terrific ‘Imagine Bears’, they have also been working hard to in-

clude adjectives within their writing about Stick Man, innovating the story 

to create their own version. They enjoyed a lovely play project yesterday, 

bringing a teddy in from home and celebrating the big moments so far in 

their lives, such as starting school, learning to ride a bike or to  swim.   

Following on from ‘Jonathan’s Jungle Roadshow’  visit in year two, when 

Jonathan introduced the seven life processes, this week Leopards and Dol-

phins have been learning about features of living things, grouping them in 

different ways. In English, they have innovated the story of ‘Last Stop on 

the Reindeer Express’, writing their own versions and focusing on includ-

ing adjectives and adverbs. They have been real ‘Keep Going Bears’ in 

their maths lessons, learning to add and subtract using the column meth-

od. 

Finally, a huge thank you to our ever-supportive Friends of School, who 

funded a theatre visit this week, who performed a production of Cinderel-

la. It was great fun and has inspired the children before their own perfor-

mances in the next few weeks.  

Our Three Golden Rules 

We are respectful. 

We are ready to learn. 

We walk proudly. 

Our ‘Star Learners’ are se-

lected each week for out-

standing behaviour and atti-

tudes, having  demonstrated 

our three rules at all points 

and been ‘the best that we 

can be’. A huge well done 

and thank you to - 

Avie (Dolphins) 

Autumn (Leopards) 

Poppy (Penguins) 

Isabelle (Lions) 

Arya (Zebras) 

Elodie (Giraffes) 

The following children have been recognised as having been working especially hard this week to be 

‘the best that we can be’. Our Bromley Bears support children in developing personal attributes, with 

the aim of making successful lifelong learners. 

Zebra class Penguin class Leopard class Dolphin class Lion class Giraffe class 

Euan 

Challenge      
Yourself Bear 

Faye 

Concentrate 
Bear 

Millie 

Work Well Bear 

Nathan 

Concentrate 
Bear 

Samuel 

Imagine Bear 

Rafferty 

Improve Bear 

Reggie 

Imagine Bear 

Cameron 

Concentrate 
Bear 

Amber 

Challenge    
Yourself Bear 

Samantha 

Improve Bear 

Thomas H 

Improve Bear 

Ivy 

Understand 
Others Bear 
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Important moments in our lives, and Stick Man,  in year one 

Cinderella! 



 



 

 



 

Wrap Around Care 

 Koala club booking is available for booking for all year groups - please 

use the Arbor app to book. This runs from 7:45 for breakfast and until 

5:45 for tea club Mondays to Thursdays. 

 

After school clubs for term three are available now to book 

Tuesday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Ball games 

Wednesday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Multi-Sports 

Thursday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Gymnastics 

Friday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Dance 

 

All clubs will start week commencing Monday 8th January & finish on week commencing Monday 
5th February. 

 

All bookings can be made via our website www.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk 

 

 Our art club, run by local artist Catherine Williams, takes place on 

Mondays (starting on Monday 8th January with the last session on 

Monday 5th February) for children in year one and two and will run 

for five weeks.  

The cost for the club is £5 a session so £25 for the term for five ses-

sions (this cost includes all materials). There will be a maximum of 

15 children for this club, and they will take part in a different project 

each week that they will complete and take home; these change each term.  

To book, please contact Catherine Williams using the following email cathe-

rinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com address or by calling 07966 328525 for details. Her 

website is http://www.catherinewilliams.co.uk/the-artist/ 

Sports clubs are run by Signature Sports who also work in 
the school with all classes and at lunchtime. This term, 
Signature Sports clubs are for children in year one and 
two. Clubs start in the second week back and will run for 
five weeks. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk&c=E,1,bA2v429WCPRZ-npDmKn1LWM8jTgluk3Z7xsrswAHWkNb8wmcMUqoS9twlNpazSBW-9D_olbWLvpCFuhC6ylFDdrIQ1SKWdvaVFOV8TB1NlF1vPQ,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
mailto:catherinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com
mailto:catherinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com
http://www.catherinewilliams.co.uk/the-artist/


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

SCoding Club will be Thursdays next term—

details to follow 



 

DATES FOR DIARIES  

Wednesday 22nd November FOS Pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale 

Wednesday 22nd November Theatre production of Cinderella (whole school) 

Thank you to FOS for funding. 

Monday 27th November Christchurch Assembly Team - The Christmas Story 

Tuesday 28th - Thursday 30th 

November 

FOS Elfridges - please pre-order by 17th November and send your 

child in with a carrier bag if ordered a gift 

Tuesday 28th EYFS 

Wed 29th Year 1 

Thursday 30th Year 2 

Friday 1st December BHI and BHJ Christmas Fayre (after school); please send children in 

with a non-alcoholic tombolo item (non-uniform day for those who 

wish to) 

Wednesday 6th December Christmas lunch; children welcome to wear their Christmas jump-

ers  

Wednesday 6th December Full Governing Board meeting 

Friday 8th December EYFS Nativity 9:30 

Monday 11th December KS1 Christmas Production (evening) 18:30 

Tuesday 12th December KS1 Christmas Production (morning) 9:30 

Wednesday 13th December Christmas performance for grandparents 

Friday 15th December End of term two 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Start of term three 


